
Representative Scott ilu Wo Kawasaki
Alaska State Legislature District 1 Fairbanks

MEMORANDUM

Date: April 19, 2017

To: Senator Bert Stedman, Chair
Senate Transportation Committee

From: Representative Scott Kawasaki
District 1 Fairbanks

RE: Hearing Request for House Bill 204

I respectfully request a hearing for House Bill 204: An Act relating to overtaking and
passing certain stationary vehicles. The Bill would provide for a safer working and travel
environment along Alaska’s road ways. HB 204 would amend AS 28.35.185 to include
vehicles in the act of performing maintenance or road service work to the list of vehicles
that, when indicated by the proper flashing lights, drivers are required to slow down for
and provide with additional space.

I have included the following items with this request:
• Sponsor Statement
• A brief explanation of changes
• Supporting documents
• JUD CS HB204: 30-LS0685\J
• HB 204: 30-L50685\A

Please let me know if there’s anything else I can provide for you. Please contact my Staff
William Jodwalis for any further information regarding HB 204. I look forward to
presenting HB 204 to the Senate Transportation Committee.
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